
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ursuline High School Consultation on Admissions – 2023 

As a Voluntary Aided School, the Governing Body is responsible for Admissions.  In accordance 
with the School Admissions Code, please find below our draft admission arrangements for entry to 
Ursuline High School for Girls from September 2023. The consultation period lasts from Monday 6th 
December to Friday 28th January 2022 and all responses must be received within this time period. 
In your response, please include your full name, title and contact details and indicate whether you 
have a daughter in the school. Responses can be sent by: 
 

Post: 
Admission Policy Consultation 2023 
Ursuline High School 
Crescent Road 
London 
SW20 8HA 
Email: salvina.barcellona@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk 

 The main proposed changes are as follows: 

1. Criterion 2 
a. Remove Number of Years girls attend mass:  Over 3 Years, Between 1 – 3 Years, Under 1 Year. 
b. Add Number of Years girls attend mass:  Over 3 Years, Under 3 Years. 

 
2. Criterion 4 – Add Criterion for Girls enrolled and registered in the Catechumenate. 

 
3. Criterion 5 /6 - Separate Criterion for Girls who are Practising Christians and those of Other Faiths. 

(Criterion 5 for Girls who are Practising Christians and Criterion 6 for Girls who are Practising Other 
Faiths.) 

Application is made by completing Ursuline High School Supplementary information. 
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